
Sent: 29/07/2023 3:52:57 PM
Subject: DA 2023/0894

Dear Alex
Re above DA
My house (4 Florida Rd) is on the western side of Rock Bath Road adjacent to number 18
I have studied the DA and submissions opposing the development.
My view is the DA should be approved with any sensible conditions acceptable to applicant.
Regards
Steve Higgs

Sent from my iPhone


